
THIS MONTH: You’re Invited! ALL-SCHOOL Spring Picnic

Please join us on Friday, May 17, 5:00-6:30pm for
our annual Spring Picnic! After picking up your
child from their classroom, come join the fun!
Moon bounce, face painter, balloon twister, and
lots of FOOD!! We provide the drinks, burgers, and
hot dogs, and we ask you to bring a dish to share.
Please sign up outside your child’s classroom so
we know how many to expect for our burger & hot
dog count.
Classroom Food Assignments:
Cubs & Bunnies: Dessert
Ducks & Frogs: Fruit
Hummingbirds & Bees: Side Dish
Bird House & Bird Nest: Dessert
Owls, Turtles, & Lions: Side Dish
School Age: Chips or Pretzels

Sunscreen Reminders
If you don’t have a current
OTC Permission Form on file
for your child, we cannot
apply sunscreen or insect
repellant during the day.
REMEMBER: Please apply
sunscreen and insect
propellant before drop-off. 
We will reapply once in the
afternoon.   

Thank you!

This is the perfect time to show our
amazing teachers just how
awesome they are, and how much
you appreciate the love & care they
show your child every single day!  If
you would like some ideas about
what your teacher enjoys, see the
“Favorites” binder at the front desk
or on our Facebook Active group.

Weds May 1: 
Pre-K Graduation Photos
Thurs May 2: 
Make-up Grad Photos
Mon-Fri May 6-10: 
Teacher Appreciation
Week
Mon May 13: 
Pre-K Field Trip to
Wegmeyer Farms
Fri May 17: 
Pre-K Graduation 4:30pm
ALL-SCHOOL SPRING
PICNIC! 5-6:30PM

Mon May 27: 
NLC CLOSED 
for Memorial Day
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Staff Birthdays
May 1: Ms Rebecca
May 13: Ms Caitlin
May 17: Ms Karen C.
May 20: Ms Mary

teacher appreciation 
week: may 6 - 10

Yay teachers!
MAY 6-10

http://www.tnlcenter.com/


Here’s a new idea:
Now that Covid is (mostly) in the rear view mirror, is
anyone interested in getting together on the
regular?  Maybe a weekly coffee, or a Bible study?
Perhaps hanging out in the Fellowship Hall at St
Andrew after drop-off or before pick-up?  Or maybe
somewhere local, like Petit LouLou or Doppio Bunny?  
It can be whatever you make it! 
Send your thoughts and ideas to
Deborah.hill@tnlcenter.com

Soccer Stars!

Practicing writing with
 new pencil grippers

School-Agers 
checking out 

the partial eclipse

Turtle Cove publishing
 book fun

Duck Pond learning
about the farm with

a felt story board
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